From: alanmason11d

Sent: 05 May 2023 12:16

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 13 Aberdare Gardens 2023/1511/P
Dear Sirs

CRASH (Combined Residents' Associations of South Hampstead) objected to the original application for
this site (2019/6394/P) and remains in opposition to the scheme. The slightly-altered new proposal is still
twice the size of the existing garden room with consequent loss of valuable green and bio-diverse habitat - a
loss that will not be remedied by the proposed sedum roof (a hedgehog can't make a home on a sedum roof).
CRASH also has reservations about the use of grey paint on the rear and right-flank elevations of the
structure. This unattractive finish will be visible above the boundary fencing by neighbours next door and
opposite.

CRASH objects to the application.

Regards

CRASH



